
 

 

Compassion Trust Wisdom Fellowship Friendship Peace 

 

This week in Year 3  
 

Monday 9th December 2024 
 

English: We will complete writing our version of a Greek Legend. We will also listen to the legends that 
children have been practicing as a homework task. 
 

 

Maths: We will consolidate our learning on adding 10s across a hundred when adding to a 3-digit number 
and start to apply the strategies we have learnt in some problem solving. At the end of the week, we will 
continue to learn the 4x table with the inverse.  
 

 

Homework: 
On Friday, children took home a maths sheet to practise adding 1s across a 10 and 10s across a 100. There 
was no new English homework, as the children had, last week, been given 2 weeks to research and rehearse 
retelling a legend of their choice to share with the class on Wednesday 11th December.  The maths 
homework should also be handed in on Wednesday 11th December. This is the last homework of the term. 
If, due to exceptional circumstances, the homework is likely to be late, please let us know as soon as 
possible. Ten minutes reading and 5-10minutes times tables and number bond practice should also form 
part of your child’s daily routine. 
 

 

Spellings:    
In the test on Wednesday 4th December, most children will be tested on words with from the National 
Curriculum Y3/4 list: address, busy, business, heart, fruit, breathe, strange, complete, extreme, forwards. 
Some children have different lists. 
New spellings will be sent out after the test. These will be Star Colour Spellings which are specific to your 
child. The new spellings will be tested in the new term on Wednesday 8th January 
 

 

Other Matters: 

• Our Christmas celebrations are now in ‘full throttle’. The Christmas lunch is on Wednesday and at 
6pm on the same day KS1 will perform their Nativity play in St Stephen and St Agnes Church. On 
Thursday, the whole school will be going to see Dick Whittington at the Theatre Royal Windsor and, 
on Friday, it is of course the School Fair at 3.30pm. 

• Please note as mentioned above that there will be no new homework this week. Please, however, 
keep reading and practising times tables, number bonds and spellings over the holidays. 
 

 


